
BRITISH visitor,
Michael Bridge, is the
winner of the second
annual Elegant Hotels
Golf Tournament held
at the Apes Hill Golf
Club recently.

Bridge, a guest at the
Group’s Crystal Cove
property, captured the title
after competing against a
field of 39 other golfers from
across the five Elegant west
coast hotels including
Crystal Cove, Colony Club,

Tamarind, The House and
Waves Hotel and Spa.

Colony Club guest Sue
Johnson and Waves Hotel
and Spa guest Robert
Caldecott, took second and
third place respectively.

Gayle Talma, Elegant
Hotels Group Operations
Director, thanked all the
golfers for participating and
noted that the tournament
was a great success: “We
started last year and the
response was tremendous.

This year it was even better
as we doubled the number
of players.

“At Elegant we are
always looking for ways to
create memorable
experiences for our guests
and this is just one such
activity – a fun-filled
afternoon of golf and
friendly rivalry amongst
guests and between the
hotels. The tournament is
complimentary for all our
guests and is a thank you
for their patronage and
loyalty to our properties
which they really enjoy.
Many of them are already
planning to be back in
Barbados for next year’s
event.”

Prizes included
accommodation from two to
five nights across the
properties, dinner at

Daphne’s Restaurant, spa
treatments at Waves Hotel
& Spa, Champagne
Breakfast at The House, a

luxury catamaran cruise
and dining vouchers for the
properties across the
Group.
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British visitor Michael
Bridge wins second
annual Elegant Hotels
Golf Tournament

Crystal Cove General Manager Sophia Babb (left) presenting winner of the sec-
ond annual Elegant Hotels Golf Tournament Michael Bridge with his prizes.

Participants in the second annual Elegant Hotels Golf Tournament, Chris Hartwell, Jeremy Waud, Steve
Daborn and Martin Barnes on the Apes Hill Course.

Elegant Hotels Group Operations Director Gayle Talma and Crystal Cove General Manager Sophia Babb
(centre) with some of the golfers who participated in the second annual tournament including winner
Michael Bridge (third from right).


